Z>(—£L,

RECEIVED

2014HAY 29 AMIO: L
WALIKOTA MEDANY0R'S OFFICE

0. Sewes. CZies
Ref. No. : 005/7213 £sS

May, 23 2014.

Mr. Tom Barrett

Mayor of Milwaukee

City Hall, 200 East Wells Street
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
USA.

Dear Mayor,
Warm greetings from Medan.

I, on behalf of the people of Medan city would like to extend our sincere apologize for unable to
attend the meeting organized by the Consulate General of the Republic of Indonesia in Chicago,
USA, in which we acknowledged that the meeting will also adsorb the opportunity to meet you
in the effort of promoting the Sister City cooperation between our two cities.

We do realize that in the effort of developing our city, any cooperation extended as to elevate the
value of friendship as well as role of city government to merely provide to benefit the people, are
among of our utmost priority to do.

In regards to above, we have put our availability in the meeting as a prime priority, but regret to
inform you this remarkable moment is failed to be fulfilled by our side, due to some urgent
matters should be done. Therefore, it is remain to us request your kind consideration as to
understand our current situation.

We are sure that under your dynamic leadership and wisdom, the realization of the Sister City
cooperation between our two cities, will happen in near future. In this regards, we will highly
appreciate if your city could reschedule the meeting someday within this year.

The Government of Medan City avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the City of
Milwaukee, the assurance of its highest consideration.
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